
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)
Continue to pray for the upcoming election. Pray
that elected officials would uphold what is good and
resist what is evil (Romans 13:3-4). Pray that God
would stem the tide of evil through the ministry of
the church as salt and light, and through the
government's role of punishing lawbreaking and
evil.

THIS WEEK
TUES………….. Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED………… Mission Kids, Youth Group 6 PM
THURS……….Ladies Fall Book Club 7 PM
FRI………………. Men’s Bible Study 7 AM

–

NEXT SUNDAY
9:00 AM - Prayer Meeting
9:30 - 10:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Matthew 9:9-17

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Torie & Garrett Grubb
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Mark & Devra Grubb
Greeters: Rebekah Ranger

LOOKING AHEAD
Oct. 29: Womens Ministry Meeting 4 PM
Oct. 30: Mission Kids Parent Night 6 PM
Nov. 3: Evening Service 6 PM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child:
It is that time of the year to fill a shoebox with gifts
for a child. Remember that your shoebox gift will
be an expression of God’s love to a child. It may be
the only gift the child receives. The labels and
boxes are available to pick up next to the office.
There also is information on how to fill the shoebox
with the label. The National Collection week is
November 18-25, 2024. So there is time to get
boxes filled and returned to the church for pick up
by November 24. Any questions contact Linda
Holden.

Help The Food Pantry Make Thanksgiving
Baskets!
Conrad Food Pantry is partnering with the
community churches to put together Thanksgiving
baskets for our area.
They have asked CMC for 100 cans of fruit of any
variety. This is 15 oz size.
There will be a box put in the foyer for collection.
Please consider donating to this cause for the
needy.
Questions can be directed to Maria Cates
406-289-0419
Collection needs to be in by November 20th.
Carry each other’s burdens, and in this way,
you will fulfill the law of Christ. Galatians 6:2

Mission Kids will be having a parent night next
Wednesday, October 30th from 6:00 to 7:20 PM.
We would love you to come join your child or
children in their activities and join them going
through a maze outside. So please make sure you
dress warmly and are prepared for a lot of fun with
the children. We hope to see you on Wednesday.

Missionary News
We have received an update letter from Easton and
Kelsey Sikes who are in Phnom Penh, Cambodia.
Their update letter can be found on the missionary
table if you would like to read it.

For information about the ministries, please visit CMC’s
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office

406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com

families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.
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Sermon Notes

Take Heart, Your Sins Are Forgiven
Matthew 9:1-8

CMC LEADERSHIP (2024)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON
406-471-9497
joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

BOARD of ELDERS BOARD of DEACONS
Mark Grubb Loren Utterback
John Kleinsasser Garrett Grubb
Glenn Steele Locke Mellott
Allan Underdal Ryan Wood

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL
Pastor, Elders, Deacons
Clerk (Sharon Mellott)
Treasurer (Steve Farrar)
Sunday School Superintendent (Dirk Elings)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women’s Ministry Representative (Samantha Alspaw)

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2025
Elders/Deacons:
Pastor Josh, John Kleinsasser, Garrett Grubb, Dirk
Elings

Josh Nelson, Pastor
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